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Please deny th_"é demand fi;bmthe Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoin

counties

1 message

Janice Kay Frey <janicefrey@sbcglobal.net>
Reply-To: Janice Kay Frey <janicefrey@sbceglobal. net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area,

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

It is about time, Southern Nevada and it's developers learn to live
within their own limited resourse means. They have not done so in the
past—they have depleted their water table by many feet through the
years with no care or thought. And just piping in more water will not
help them to learn how to do so! Especially, not at such a huge
expense-—the money, and the devastation of rural Nevada, and it's
wildlife. Is this the price you really want to pay for Southern

Nevada's unreasonable, unrealistic, and uncontrolable growth? | don't.
Thank you. JK Frey

Sincerely,

Janice Kay Frey
619 N Center St
Reno, NV 89501-1011

(f75) 327-4094

Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 2:17 PM
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